
 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY 21, 2014 
 
The Keota City Council met on July 21, 2014, in the city hall.  The meeting was called to order at 7:01 P.M. by Mayor 

Anthony Cansler. 

 

Council Members answering roll call were Greiner, Davis, Hill, Westendorf and Conrad. City employee present was 

Osweiler. Officer Conrad was unable to attend and Slaubaugh was at the swim meet.  

 

Motion was made by Conrad to approve the agenda, Davis seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 
 
Motion was made by Conrad, seconded by Greiner to approve the minutes from the previous meetings.  Motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

There was no public works report. 

 

Officer Doug Conrad submitted the following written report for the police department. He dealt with the following service 

calls and complaints:  two burglaries, theft, vandalism, sex offenses, other criminal violations, traffic accident, two assist 

and service, two civil disputes, dog/cat/misc. animal, two traffic violation, two domestic abuse and two misc. complaints. 

There were three minor violations during the pool inspection. Motion was made by Westendorf, seconded by Greiner to 

approve the police department’s written report. Motion carried with a unanimous vote. 

 

Discussion of the United Church of Faith’s revised proposal was tabled until August 18ths meeting. 

  

Discussion of golf cart and ATV ordinance was tabled until Officer Conrad could be present. 

 

Motion was made by Westendorf to approve C.Brown’s demolition permit, Greiner seconded the motion. Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote. 

 

Motion was made by Greiner to approve Resolution 2014-23: A Resolution Approving the Street Finance 

Report for 2013/2014; Westendorf seconded the motion. . A roll call vote was taken: “Ayes”- Greiner, Conrad, 

Davis, Westendorf and Hill and “Nays”-None. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 

 

Motion was made by Greiner to approve the cemetery report for 2013/2014, Davis seconded the motion. Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote. 

C.Greiner resigned from the planning and zoning board. The council discussed different residents they thought would be 

an asset to the board. Osweiler will contact the residents about serving on this board. 

Greiner made a motion to have two lawn care letters to the property owners; Davis seconded the motion. Motion passed 

with a unanimous vote. 

 

Motion was made by Westendorf to pay all the bills, Conrad seconded the motion. Motion passed with a 

unanimous vote. 

 
Osweiler was asked to draft an ordinance revising the disconnection of service to properties that are delinquent on paying 

their bill. 

 

Slaubaugh was asked to look at the storm water covers around town to see if there is any way to make them safer. 

 

Motion was made by Westendorf, seconded by Conrad to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 

8:34 P.M.  The next regular scheduled council meeting will be on July 28, 2014, in city hall at 7 p.m.  
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MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER 
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CITY CLERK NIKI OSWEILER 


